
Room D4 Kindergarten News

Important Reminders

September


27th: Holt Spirit Day-Wear 

your Holt shirt or the Holt 

colors (purple and green) to 

show your Holt spirit.


Homework

September 23, 2024


*Email: vaughan_r@4j.lane.edu

*Phone: 541-933-0251

*Website: http://blogs.4j.lane.edu/vaughan_r/

Learning in Kindergarten

Reading: This week we learned about the letter Tt.  
Next week our focus will be on the letters Tt, Bb, and 
Ff.  We are also working on recognizing the first sound 
in a word and rhyming words.

Writing:  We began writing in our journals this week.  
We will be practicing using the writing lines for the 
letters Tt, Bb, and Ff.

Math:  We are working on counting sets of objects in 
various arrangements.  

Snacks 

We are in need of snack donations.  If you are able and can 
donate a cracker snack for our classroom it would be 
greatly appreciated.  We do not have extra funds for 
snacks at school.  Thank you so much!

Read nightly for 20 minutes


Alphabet Hunt!  Look for 
items around the house that 
begin with letters A-Z


Play a board game with your 
child

 


mailto:vaughan_r@4j.lane.edu

